
 

 

 

 

 

BAUHINIA CLASS ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

Dear Bauhinia Parents, 

 

Wang Lao Shi and I hope you are well.  

  

We are writing to let you know that He Lao Shi 何老師 (Ms.Crystal), Bauhinia class Chinese co-

teacher, is currently absent on medical leave. We are expecting her back in class on Wednesday, 

the 14th of September.  Wang Lao Shi 王老師 (Ms. Grace) will cover for He Lao Shi. She has been 

working closely with Mr. Mitch to guide the children in the environment. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Warmest regards,  

 

Adam Broomfield                                         Wang Lao Shi 王老師 (Ms. Aida) 

Head of Stanley Campus                             Elementary Chinese Curriculum Coordinator 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


